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WORK MORNING

NEWS

here. Please make sure all our guests
are made to feel welcome as we
meet together in church on Sunday.

Charmaine and her helpers have
been doing a great job with the
weekly Food Pantry. This ministry
has been recognised by Grace
Church, Brooklands, who are a part
of Antioch Network, Manchester.
They have given £200 towards the
Food Pantry, and we would like to
thank Pete Askey and Dan Cook for
their generous donation.

Blessings,

Mark

A BIG THANK YOU to everyone that
came along last Saturday and
helped to tidy up the church
building and grounds.

Dear friends

We continue to think about, and pray
for Pastor Mick and his family at this
difficult time. Most of you will be
aware that Mick's dad, also Mick,
passed away in the early hours of
Saturday 7 May. 

It was a blessing to have Rev Erica
Tuxworth minister to us last Sunday.
Erica reminded us that God hasn't
finished with us yet, either as
individuals or as a church fellowship.
There is a lot of work to be done to
establish God's kingdom here on
earth, and for us in the Brooklands
area. We each have a part to play.

Our District Superintendent, Rev Carl
McCann will bring God's word to us
this Sunday. We will also be joined
by a team of students from Trevecca
Nazarene University, Nashville,
Tennessee. The team is in
Manchester this week, working on...
Well, we'll ask one of the team
members to tell us why they are 
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DATE EVENT

Sunday 15 May 2022
Sunday Worship, 10:30 am with Rev Carl

McCann

Wednesday 18 May 2022 Toddle-In, 10:00 am

Wednesday 18 May 2022 Church Zoom Prayer Meeting, 10:30 am

Wednesday 18 May 2022 Food Pantry, 12:00 pm to 3:00 pm

Wednesday 18 May 2022 FoodCycle free community meal 5:00 pm

Thursday 19 May 2022 Community Cafe, 11:00 am to 2:00 pm

Thursday 19 May 2022 Bible study with Lucy, 2:00 pm at church

Sunday 22 May 2022 Sunday Worship, 10:30 am

DATE EVENT

Friday 1 July 2022 Festival Manchester

Saturday 2 July 2022 Festival Manchester

Sunday 3 July 2022 Festival Manchester

Tuesday 16 August - Sunday
21 August 2022

Breakthru Holiday - All age family holiday at
Ampleforth Abbey, York

WWW.BREAKTHRUHOLIDAYS.COM

http://www.breakthruholidays.com/


DATE READING PRAY FOR

Monday 16th May Leviticus 5:1–13
Gert, Melissa and Jessica

Schwartz and family

Tuesday 17th May Leviticus 5:14–6:7 Marion Tewkesbury and family

Wednesday 18th May Leviticus 6:8–30 John Torkington and Cath

Thursday 19th May Leviticus 7:1–16 Julie and Hayley

Friday 20th May Leviticus 7:17–38
Jean and Dave Walker and

family

Saturday 21st May Leviticus 8:1–15 Carol Wray and family

Sunday 22nd May Leviticus 8:16–36 Norma Whyte and family



Pray for Pastor Mick and his family, as they spend time together in
Glasgow.
John Beattie, receiving pallative care and suffering from a chest
infection. Also for Anne, as she cares for him.
David Hall. We praise God for his improving mobility. David
currently has cellulitis which is being treated with medication.
Christine' Clarke's niece Hannah who has been diagnosed with
cancer.
Herbert McGonigle is due to have surgery on Wednesday  18 May
to remove cataracts. Pray that the procedure is successful.
Rev Carl McCann as he provides leadership to all Nazarene
churches in our district.
Pray for students visiting us from Trevecca Nazarene University for
a safe and enjoyable trip.
Give thanks for Nathanial Herbert's improved health. Nat has now
returned home, and is being looked after by family members. Give
him a call and arrange a visit!
Pray for Norma, who remains in hospital. She would dearly like to
see us all again in church. Pray that she will be healed.
Stephen Lovatt is having a difficult time at present, so please
remember him in your prayers.
We continue to pray for David and Chris Hoolihan’s family in
Vietnam. Son Philip, daughter-in-law Hua, and their new born
baby boy.
Pray for others who continue to need healing and comfort in
these days: Isobel Cave, Jon Fisher, Viv Best, Philomena Evans.
We continue to pray for healing for Marie Vickers, family to David
and Chris though marriage.
Pray for the continued work of the Church here in the community
of Brooklands, as new faces continue to engage with us in a
number of ways.
Pray for Festival Manchester, coming up in a few weeks. Pray that
lives might be touched.
Pray for the ongoing work of the food pantry, which started in
church recently, providing food for local families affected by the
cost of living crisis.

Please send your prayer requests to Lucy or Mark Bolton, so that we
can include them here.



Festival  Manchester  is  coming to Wythenshawe Park from

Friday 1  –  Sunday 3 July !

Head to the Wythenshawe Park and you’ll find a huge, free festival for the

whole family. There’ll be fairgrounds, extreme sports, a family fun zone, a

main stage with live music acts performing throughout the three days, as

well as a Christian message of hope and so much more. It’s going to be a

massive celebration and a fun family event you won’t want to miss. And the

best thing is, it’s all free!

There are opportunities to get involved. Take a look especially at Friendship

Evangelism courses. There are courses in Sale (19 May) and Wythenshawe (21

May) coming up. 

Follow these links for further information:

Festival Manchester




Friendship Evangelism courses




Get involved

https://festivalmanchester.com/
https://festivalmanchester.com/training/
https://festivalmanchester.com/get-involved/

